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Addendum No. 2

RFQ No. 22-37
PROGRAM MANAGEMENT SERVICES FOR THE ROCKDALE COUNTY
JUDICIAL & ADMINISTRATIVE COMPLEX

October 18, 2022

RFQ #22-37 is hereby amended as follows:
1. Below are questions received and corresponding answers:

A. Question: Are we able to bid on an individual responsibility as only Project Management
budgeting and forecasting for this project?

Answer: We are asking for Program Managers/Firms who are qualified and able to provide us
with all the Scope of Work that is listed in the RFQ.

B. Question: When does this project begin and end?

Answer: That information will be determined with the awarded firm(s). A timeline will be
developed at a later date.

C. Question: How many years can this contract renew?

Answer: That information will be determined with the awarded firm(s) and will depend on the
length of the construction project.

D. Question: Do you have a bid tabulation?

Answer: This is a qualifications-based proposal; therefore, we do not ask for pricing so a Bid
Tabulation will not be provided. Please see page 13 of the RFQ, Section 4.10.

E. Question: What are the hours of operation?
Answer: The current Judicial and Administrative Buildings hours of operation are Monday
through Friday, 8:00am to 5:00pm, local time.

2. All other conditions remain in full force and effect.
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3. If a SOQ has been submitted and anything in this Addendum causes the proposer to change the item offered or
to increase or decrease the proposal price, the new price and/or changes will be inserted below:

4. All proposers under this Request for Qualifications are kindly requested to acknowledge receipt of this
Addendum on page 15 of the RFQ.

Tina THalone

Tina Malone, CPPB CPPO
Purchasing & Procurement Manager
Department of Finance, Purchasing Division
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